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Pilots’ Choice Awards
Best Aircraft

Best Flying

Best “Oops!”



RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Most Impressive AircraftMost Impressive AircraftMost Impressive AircraftMost Impressive Aircraft

Extra 300Extra 300Extra 300Extra 300

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st  2010 to

Phil Phil Phil Phil LaperriereLaperriereLaperriereLaperriere

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by

Pilots’ Choice



RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Most Impressive Flying SkillMost Impressive Flying SkillMost Impressive Flying SkillMost Impressive Flying Skill

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

John McCormickJohn McCormickJohn McCormickJohn McCormick

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by

Pilots’ Choice



RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Best OOPS!Best OOPS!Best OOPS!Best OOPS!

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Larry Larry Larry Larry ChaltronChaltronChaltronChaltron & & & & 

John McCormickJohn McCormickJohn McCormickJohn McCormick
(2(2(2(2----way tie)way tie)way tie)way tie)

They are entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until their 
fellow club members can’t take any 

more, whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by

Pilots’ Choice



C.D.

Awards

B.D.
Brag Director) 



RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Pessimism Pessimism Pessimism Pessimism 
on the weather outlookon the weather outlookon the weather outlookon the weather outlook

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Fred BakerFred BakerFred BakerFred Baker

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)





RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Most Retrieval WalkingMost Retrieval WalkingMost Retrieval WalkingMost Retrieval Walking

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

? ? ? ? ?? ? ? ? ?? ? ? ? ?? ? ? ? ?

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)













RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Most Retrieval WalkingMost Retrieval WalkingMost Retrieval WalkingMost Retrieval Walking

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Phil Phil Phil Phil LaperriereLaperriereLaperriereLaperriere

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)











RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Brotherly SupportBrotherly SupportBrotherly SupportBrotherly Support

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Jerry  Jerry  Jerry  Jerry  LaperriereLaperriereLaperriereLaperriere

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)













RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Forgetting he was Flying 72 MHzForgetting he was Flying 72 MHzForgetting he was Flying 72 MHzForgetting he was Flying 72 MHz

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Larry Larry Larry Larry ChaltronChaltronChaltronChaltron

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)

? ? ? ? ? ?



RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Remembering he was Remembering he was Remembering he was Remembering he was 

not Flying 2.4 GHznot Flying 2.4 GHznot Flying 2.4 GHznot Flying 2.4 GHz

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Willie Willie Willie Willie McMathMcMathMcMathMcMath

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)

Stay back 

from fence!



RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Having Eight Thumbs Having Eight Thumbs Having Eight Thumbs Having Eight Thumbs 

& Two Fingers& Two Fingers& Two Fingers& Two Fingers

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Phil  Phil  Phil  Phil  LaperriereLaperriereLaperriereLaperriere

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)



RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Persistence in HittingPersistence in HittingPersistence in HittingPersistence in Hitting

the Marked Runwaythe Marked Runwaythe Marked Runwaythe Marked Runway

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Blake BennettBlake BennettBlake BennettBlake Bennett

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)









RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Performing Better Landings Performing Better Landings Performing Better Landings Performing Better Landings 

than his Instructorthan his Instructorthan his Instructorthan his Instructor

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Joe Joe Joe Joe TasseTasseTasseTasse

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)







RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Landing out of sight even though  Landing out of sight even though  Landing out of sight even though  Landing out of sight even though  

aiming for the marked  runwayaiming for the marked  runwayaiming for the marked  runwayaiming for the marked  runway

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Willie Willie Willie Willie McMathMcMathMcMathMcMath

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)



RCCD Brag Day 2010

Bragging rights are awarded for

Consistently  Landing on the Consistently  Landing on the Consistently  Landing on the Consistently  Landing on the 

Marked RunwayMarked RunwayMarked RunwayMarked Runway

(When he was not crashing)(When he was not crashing)(When he was not crashing)(When he was not crashing)

on RCCD’s Brag Day,
this Saturday, May 1st 2010 to

Larry Larry Larry Larry ChaltronChaltronChaltronChaltron

He is entitled to brag for the 
remainder of 2010, or until his fellow 
club members can’t take any more, 

whichever occurs first!

Brag rights are awarded by the

B.D. (Brag Director)



General Pictures







































Thanks Guys,

The B.D.


